Activities Director Report
February 19, 2019

News/Notes:

Due to low participation numbers, we will not be having a Varsity girls' golf team this year. However, we will
have a Jr. High / JV team. There are currently six girls signed up as “interested”.

Congratulations to our Ranger Athletes of the Month for January: Joseph Stokman (Basketball) and Megan
Erickson (Dance). This award recognizes varsity student-athletes each month who have had great performances
during competition and show great character. Athletes are nominated by their coaches.

Congratulations to Danielle Rydberg for being selected as the sub-section winner for the MSHSL Triple “A”
Award. Danielle will be recognized on February 27* during the Section 7A Boys Hockey final at Amsoil Arena in
Duluth. The overall Region winners will also be announced that night.

Athletics/Activities Updates:

Dance - The Rangerette dance team finished the season with a 4 place finish in jazz and 4t in kick at the section
meet in Wadena on February 9. Congratulations to the Rangerette dancers and coaches on another fantastic
season!

Boys Hockey - The Lightning boys team wrapped up their regular season with a record of 7-15-2. Their first
round playoff game is Feb. 19t at Breezy Point against Becker/Big Lake.

Girls Hockey - The Lightning girls team finished their season with a 9-14-2 record. C-I students on the team
included: Michaela Stangel, Ari LeMieur, and Caitlyn Gutzman. Congrats to the team on a solid season!

Wrestling — Coach Wood and the wrestling team are busy preparing for the individual section tournament. That
tournament will be held Feb. 23 at Ogilvie High School. The Rangers fell in the team section tournament to
Deer River last Saturday in Aitkin. We hope to be sending a few individuals to state again this year!

Girls Basketball - The Ranger girls are currently 17-7 on the year. They have two more regular season games left,
Feb. 21= at Detroit Lakes and Feb. 22 at Pine River. Section playoffs start on Feb. 28 for the girls.

Boys Basketball - The Ranger boys are currently 17-3 on the year. They have two more regular season home
games coming up, Feb. 21=t vs. Aitkin and Feb. 26t vs. Esko. Section playoffs start March 5t for the boys.

Music Department Updates:

There is a band concert scheduled for Feb. 25t in the Mayberry Auditorium.

Respectfully submitted,

Jared Matson
Activities Director/Dean of Students

Go C-1 Go!!



